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There is no excuse for this cheap attempt to turn over federal lands to the state in 

order to liquidate timber holdings. Federal lands belong to in public hands, and 

should be managed for the enjoyment of generations to come. Oregonians hunt, fish 

camp and enjoy time with family and friends on lands they and the rest of Americans 

collectively own.  

"Leasing" these lands puts that future at risk. 


